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Best known for historical romances that leave readers breathless, Patricia Rice spins stories that few can
match. Now her talent takes a contemporary turn with a modern-day fairy tale set in Kentucky, featuring a
spunky math teacher and a motorcycle-riding computer CEO in a sizzling adventure of danger, dueling wits,
and steamy desire. . . .

JD Marshall is on the run with his sixteen-year-old son, his computers, and his raw nerve--trying to stay alive
and finish creating a hot new software program. But an accident derails him in Madrid, Kentucky, and his
angel of mercy is Nina Toon, a sassy blond pixie who stirs his blood.

Nina is equally unsettled by this gorgeous stranger who is negotiating his way into her life . . . and her heart.
He's got the money to make her dreams of a botanical garden come true. But how can she trust this rugged
charmer who's bringing strange fortune and possible murder to her quiet town?

Even worse--how can she not?
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From reader reviews:

Doris Anderson:

The book Garden of Dreams make one feel enjoy for your spare time. You may use to make your capable
much more increase. Book can to be your best friend when you getting tension or having big problem along
with your subject. If you can make reading through a book Garden of Dreams to get your habit, you can get a
lot more advantages, like add your current capable, increase your knowledge about a few or all subjects. It is
possible to know everything if you like open up and read a book Garden of Dreams. Kinds of book are
several. It means that, science publication or encyclopedia or other people. So , how do you think about this
reserve?

Bobby Phillips:

Now a day people that Living in the era everywhere everything reachable by connect with the internet and
the resources within it can be true or not call for people to be aware of each information they get. How a lot
more to be smart in getting any information nowadays? Of course the correct answer is reading a book.
Studying a book can help men and women out of this uncertainty Information particularly this Garden of
Dreams book because book offers you rich information and knowledge. Of course the data in this book
hundred % guarantees there is no doubt in it you probably know this.

Phillis Ries:

Reading a publication can be one of a lot of exercise that everyone in the world loves. Do you like reading
book consequently. There are a lot of reasons why people enjoyed. First reading a publication will give you a
lot of new details. When you read a e-book you will get new information because book is one of various
ways to share the information as well as their idea. Second, reading through a book will make an individual
more imaginative. When you reading a book especially tale fantasy book the author will bring one to
imagine the story how the people do it anything. Third, it is possible to share your knowledge to other
people. When you read this Garden of Dreams, you could tells your family, friends and soon about yours e-
book. Your knowledge can inspire average, make them reading a guide.

Veronica Turner:

Reading a guide tends to be new life style with this era globalization. With reading through you can get a lot
of information that may give you benefit in your life. Using book everyone in this world can share their idea.
Publications can also inspire a lot of people. Lots of author can inspire their very own reader with their story
as well as their experience. Not only situation that share in the publications. But also they write about
advantage about something that you need example of this. How to get the good score toefl, or how to teach
your young ones, there are many kinds of book that you can get now. The authors nowadays always try to
improve their expertise in writing, they also doing some investigation before they write for their book. One
of them is this Garden of Dreams.
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